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Dear Justine,
I would like to send this letter in support of your Gold Award Project with the Girls Scouts of America.
Learning about how you aim to help middie school girls from underserved communities with your project

“Girls Guide to Careers” put a smile on my face. As a proud Gold Award recipient, myself, and as the COO of
COMPEL CEOs, | love the idea of this project.

With running a business focused on executive growth and development, it is important to consider the
future workforce. Even more so, it is an obligation as a female business owner to support young girls in
their quest to forge a successful career. Working with many female CEOs and business owners is a lesson to
all young girls to dream big — we should all aspire to this level of success.

I wish you all the luck with this project!

Sincerely,

Jamie Ramerini
CO0O, COMPEL CEOs

Peer aadvisory groups built on support, accountability & success.



